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Dear Parents and Carers of YEAR 6, 

We are thrilled to inform you about an exciting opportunity for your 
child to visit Cromer Lawn Tennis and Squash Club to experience playing tennis on their 
superb grass courts. This is a fantastic chance for the students to enjoy and participate in a 
unique sporting activity that many do not often have access to. 

We have arranged two afternoon sessions for this event. The first session is scheduled for 
Monday afternoon, June 3rd and the second session, which will serve as a reserve day in 
case of inclement weather, is set for Monday afternoon, June 17th. On the day your child is 
scheduled to attend, they will need to come to school dressed in their PE kit. 

If your child owns a tennis racket, they are welcome to bring it along. However, if they do not 
have one, there is no need to worry as the club will provide rackets for those who need 
them. 

Details of the event are as follows: 

 Event: Tennis at Cromer Lawn Tennis and Squash Club 
 Primary Date: 3rd June 
 Reserve Date: 17th June (only to be used if the primary date is cancelled due to bad 

weather) 
 Attire: PE Kit 
 Equipment: Bring own tennis racket (if available); otherwise, rackets will be provided 

by the club 

We believe this experience will be incredibly enjoyable and beneficial for the children, 
offering them a taste of playing tennis on professional grass courts. Please ensure that your 
child comes prepared for this exciting day. 

Please give permission for your child to attend on Scopay. Thank you for your support and 
cooperation. 

Warm regards, 

Mrs Cotton 
 

 


